
ADRF KOREA, Inc. 
 

5-5, Mojeon-Ri, Backsa-Myun, Icheon-City, Kyunggi-Do,South Korea 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: June 25, 2015 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road, 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

Subject: Letter for Warning Label Message 

 

FCC ID: N52-ADX-HPR-7F 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Warning label messages will be also shown in online and point-of-sale marketing materials and 

on outside packaging of device per KDB 935210 D02 in Section IV clause (d). 

 

 

 

 

 


